
Cooking & Nutrition 1 - Food preparation and basic food skills Y7

Seven

How much is too much 
salt and fat?

Six

How can I ensure my 
food is of equal portions?

Four

How can you produce a 
fruit crumble to a good 
standard using the oven 

safely?

Five

What impacts do raising 
agents have on food?

Nine

How much sugar is too 
much and can fats be 

healthy?

Eight

How is yeast used to 
produce a product?

One

How can you ensure 
you use a sharp knife 

safely?

Two

How can you produce 
a quality fruit salad

Three

What are the key 
messages of the eatwell

guide?
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Cooking & Nutrition 2 - Food skills Y8

Seven

How can you show your 
understanding of food 

wastage?

Six

How can the rubbing in 
method produce pastry?

Four

How can batch produced 
items be made identically?

Five

How can you ensure you 
understand and use 

nutritional information 
correctly?

Nine

How is marketing used 
to guide our dietary 

choices?

Eight

How is the creaming 
method used to create 

a marble pear tray 
bake?

One

How can a nutritionally 
balanced diet support a 

healthy lifestyle?

Two

How is a roux used to 
make a sauce?

Three

What is the impact of 
malnutrition within a diet 

and does this differ 
between specific groups 

of people?
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Cooking & Nutrition 3 - Food Provenance Y9

Seven

How do restaurants 
make a profit in the 

hospitality and 
catering industry?

Six

How can a filling impact 
how the pastry is 

finished?

Four

How can herbs and 
spices change the taste 

of food?

Five

Why do we preserve our 
food and what is the 

impact in the 
environment?

Nine
Spegtactular!

How many different ways 
can you cook and present 

an egg, and does this 
impact the nutritional 

value?

Eight

How can a commodity 
be used as a base for 
different meal types?

One

How do food 
ingredients impact 

environmental issues?

Two

How can rice be used 
as a key ingredient for 

other dishes?

Three

What is the importance 
of food labelling to food 

provenance and the 
environment?
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